

## Standardised Trust WG meeting, 2022-06-08, at 13:30-15:45 CET

Thanks for the ones attending!

### The Agenda

1. Some common matters
  - a. Greetings to all Standardised Trust active members from Hugo, who will leave out from all his professional tasks and will focus on his health in full. We shared all the best wishes for Hugo.
  - b. Event by Enigio and Surecomp on their combined solution under the wings of Standardised Trust on the 20<sup>th</sup> of May at 10-11 CET was held and the material as well as recording can be found at our OneDrive space [here](#)
2. Guarantees
  - a. G8 – Governmental gtee case
    - i. According to Laura (with an email message) HMRC will expand the scope to full Customs process and not only to the customs gtee link. Still the eagerness to continue exists. Also interest to use APIs and JSON also will be explored. The practical work will though be delayed by this change in the HMRC's scope. Gunnar talked on the other than HMRC use cases where more API-based communication will be needed. Kirsi has discussed with Olli and Laura the customs gtees with Finnish Customs and there will be meeting on this matter.
  - b. G14.1 – German SWIFT team sample case transformation to our use cases
    - i. No news from Anna
  - c. G15 – use case testing
    - i. No news from the participants today on this item
  - d. G16 – reductions use case
    - i. No news
3. Documentary Credits
  - a. DC2.1 – base template work
    - i. Code list work implemented as full by Harri on draft level and with needed lists
      1. Now it is a task to work with the actual codes needed in each section
    - ii. Also the semantic model is now in very first full draft mode for the review by all
  - b. Out of the task list we discussed a lot on overall future TF speculation
    - i. What will be the SWIFT role, what will be the role of various new TF Platforms (due to upcoming shutdown of we.trade) and how to enable corporations and their services providers to exchange data and functionalities based on APIs. Very much the basic ideology of what we do and try to enable here at our community. This discussion could be very good to have on larger scale at our upcoming autumn physical meeting and ITFA / FFE seminar.
4. Next meeting will be on the 28<sup>th</sup> of June, 2022

### Author

Harri Rantanen